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Second Sunday of Easter 

 

Weekly Collection:   £2,254 
 

Many thanks for your support. 

 

 
FIRST ANNIVERSARY MASS  
for NORMAN ROSS R.I.P. 
on SATURDAY 13TH APRIL 

at 12 noon. 

St Vincent De Paul Helpline: Tel:07927900310 

 

Pastoral Council Meeting 

on Thursday 11th April 

at 7.30pm 

 

SICK AND HOUSEBOUND 
WILL BE ATTENDED 

ON THURSDAY 11TH APRIL  
AT THE USUAL TIMES 

Blessing of the Graves:   

Sunday 5th May 

at 3pm. 

Granaghan and District Women’s Group:   
At last, Spring has sprung (we hope) and we are 
delighted to confirm that Gdwg’s gardening class 
called “Sow and grow in The Swa!” is starting up 
again this WEDNESDAY coming APRIL 10th.  We 
can offer SIX places to anyone in or around the 
community who would like to learn how to grow 
their own vegetables, absolutely free. How  
fantastic is that, especially in these days of  
rising food prices and over processed food. Our 
tutor, Jenny McGetrick from The Conservation 
Volunteers (TCV) comes usually on a fortnightly 
basis from 10.30 to 12 noon approximately and 
guides us through the entire process. Most items 
provided free too such as seeds, plants, tools. 
Suitable for beginners too. If you would like to 
join, or just to find out more details, simply 
contact Deirdre on 07743180851. We would  
encourage men to join too.  

PARISH SAFEGUARDING  
MEETING:   
Fr Keaney kindly invites all Parish staff,  
Eucharistic Minsters, Collectors, Readers, 
Children’s Liturgy Facilitators, Pope John 
Paul II Award Leaders & Parents (who are 
involved in programmes) Parish Pastoral 
Council members, SVDP members and Choir 
Member’s and all those interested in  
Safeguarding to a Safeguarding  
Information Meeting in the Church 
on Monday 29th April at 12 noon. 

CONFIRMATION:   
THURSDAY 18TH APRIL AT 5.00pm 

 

 
FIRST HOLY COMMUNION:   

SATURDAY 1ST JUNE AT 2.00pm 

All Ireland Rosary Rally - Knock - June 1st 
The All Ireland Rosary Rally is back this year on 
Saturday, June 1st in Knock. The day begins with a 
Marian Conference at 9.30 am in St John's  
Centre. Speakers include: Fr Michael Donnelly,  
Sr Ana Margarita Lanzas SCTJM, and  
Fr Joseph Maria Deane CFR. Then there will be an 
opportunity to meet over 20 apostolates from 
around Ireland from 1130 am in  
St John's Centre. A well-renowned speaker from 
Miami called Mother Adela Galindo will deliver the 
keynote Rosary talk at 1 pm in the Basilica. Then 
there will be the Stations of the Cross outside at 
2 pm, followed by the Rosary  
Procession. Bishop Phonsie Cullinan will be the Main 
Celebrant of the 3 pm Concelebrated Mass which 
will include Anointing of the Sick. Confessions are 
available throughout the day, and there will be  
rosary and scapular-making workshops in the  
marquee. For more information and to see a list of 
buses going from around Ireland please  
visit www.AllIrelandRosaryRally.com 

https://url.uk.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/gzefC27VzIEWLpU1SPn3?domain=sendfox.com

